Coming 1n 2017: King’s
Promotions presents THE GREAT
EIGHT- 140 Pound Tournament

Reading, PA (September 26, 2016)-In 2017, King’'s Promotions
will present a double-elimination tournament that will feature
some of the brightest prospects in the 140 pound division.

“The GREAT EIGHT-140 pound Tournament” will gain exposure to
those young fighters who are willing to take a chance to
catapult their career’s to the next level.

Applicants for the tournament must have double-digit wins and
no more than two losses.

Besides the fight purses, there will be a prize of $15,000 for
the winner, $10,000 for the runner-up and $5,000 for third
place.

“We are looking for the next contenders and champions in the
junior welterweight division,” said King’s Promotions CEO
Marshall Kauffman.

“We already have several quality fighters that have expressed
a big interest in entering. We feel that there are a lot of
fighters out there in this weight class that fit the criteria
for what we are looking for and I am eager to hear from some
of them.”

To find out more information, contact marshall@kingsboxing.com
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